
 

 

Data Protection Notice for the PISA for Development Out-of-School 

Assessment International Technical Workshop 

The Programme of International Student Assessment (PISA) for Development Out-of-School 

Assessment International Technical Workshop is a webinar event taking place on 3 December 2020, 

where international stakeholders consisting of country representatives and other international 

organisations will summarise their experiences and key takeaways from the PISA for Development 

Out-of-School survey. The webinar is hosted by the OECD Directorate for Education and Skills. 

The webinar will include panellists who will actively participate in the webinar event and present on 

certain topics. The webinar will be recorded using OECD’s licensed Zoom account.  

The webinar will involve the collection of personal data, including: 

 identification data (e.g. name/username, video and audio, email address) 

 opinions expressed during the webinar 

The OECD is committed to protecting the personal data it processes, in accordance with its Personal 

Data Protection Rules.   

The recorded webinar, including two to three language versions of the recordings, will be made 

publicly available on the OECD Directorate for Education and Skills’ YouTube account and the 

OECD’s dedicated public webpage for the webinar event (the webpage is going live on 3 December 

2020). The recordings may also be shared on the OECD Directorate for Education and Skills’ Twitter 

and Facebook accounts. Panellists’ personal data will appear on the recording(s) that will be published 

online. 

The recorded webinar will be processed in accordance with the OECD Personal Data Protection Rules 

and stored by the OECD indefinitely in support of PISA for Development. 

Under the OECD Personal Data Protection Rules, individuals have rights to access and rectify their 

personal data, as well as to object to its processing, request erasure, and obtain data portability in certain 

circumstances. To exercise these rights in connection with the PISA for Development Out-of-School 

Assessment International Technical Workshop please contact Andrea.Konstantinidi@oecd.org and 

Thomas.Marwood@oecd.org.  

If you have further queries or complaints related to the processing of the student’s personal data, please 

contact the Data Protection Officer. If you need further assistance in resolving claims related to personal 

data protection you can contact the Data Protection Commissioner. 
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